
 May 

2019 
                  Teacher   Appreciation - #ThankATeacher 

May 6th - 10th is Teacher Appreciation Week.  Take this opportunity 
to let them know you appreciate all they do!  Special thanks to all of 
you who are providing fun things for the staff each day this week. 
We really do have the #BestParentsInTown!!! 

Summer Info 

Our last day of school for the spring semester is Wednesday, May 29th. LBP will be 
closed on Thursday, May 30th through Friday, June 7th for summer preparations and 
Vacation Bible  School. The summer session begins on Monday, June 10th and runs 
through Wednesday, July 31st.    

 …Mother’s Day 

Sunday, May 12th is 
Mother’s Day! Hope you 
get a day off, moms!   Be 
sure to stop by the                
Fellowship Hall on              
Monday, May 13th for 
Muffins with Mom from 6:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m.  

Yearbook Orders 

Yearbook orders are 
attached to your 
newsletter and are due 
Monday, May 13th.  
They are in full color 
and have 45-50 pages! There are                    
examples from the past in our office.  

End-of-Year Program  and Graduation 

The time has come once again to say farewell to                      
another Pre-Kindergarten class. To mark their success, we 
will have our  End-of-Year Program and Graduation on 
Wednesday, May 22nd at 6:30 p.m. in the sanctuary of our 
church here at LBC.  This will replace the evening worship 

service and the church members are invited to attend.  All of our students 
will be performing! After the program portion is complete, we will honor 
our graduates with a diploma ceremony.  This is a very special occasion 
for our children and we are so excited to be able to provide this ceremony 
each year! 
 

You are also invited to join us for our yummy Fellowship Meal                      
beginning at 5:00 p.m.  Please use the attached form to reserve your 
meal.  Please include any children that may be eating, including those 
that attend the preschool. The pricing options are listed on the form 

and checks should be made out to LBC.   Forms are due in the                 
office by Wednesday, May 8th.  If your child is a graduate, their meal 
will be free, but they must be written on the form.  If you choose not to 
dine with us, please have your children here, ready to  perform, no later 
than 6:10 p.m.   

LBP is CLOSED on Monday, May 27th for Memorial Day 



  FELLOWSHIP MEAL RESERVATION FORM                                                                                
Dinner will be poppy seed chicken and yummy sides! 

Adults $5.00       Children 12 - college student   $3.00          Children 4-11  $2.00        Children 3 & under  FREE 

Please use one form per family.  List each person (including your children that attend LBP) and 
what meal rate they will be paying.  We must have this form and your check or cash                       

in the office by Wednesday, May 8th.  Please make checks  payable to LBC.  

If your child is a graduate, their meal is FREE, but please include them on the reservation form.   

Family Last Name:  ______________________________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

Name:  ________________________________________   Meal price:  _____________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: 

_____________________ 

 

 

Check #  _____________ 

 

Our yearbook is a soft cover book with 45-50 pages of photos.  

Everything from our Grandparents Luncheon to our End-of-Year 

Program and Graduation will be included!  Not to mention the 

great candids that can occur in everyday classroom life.  You 

can see an example of what past yearbooks look like in our          

office.   
 

The yearbooks will be ready for pickup sometime in June.  This is 

because we will be putting the End-of-Year Program and Graduation pictures in the                 

yearbook as well.   The price for this year’s yearbook will be $22.00.  This covers your book 

and the shipping to receive it.  This is by no means a fundraiser for us!  I hope you’ll consider 

getting one for your child.  Please return the form below with your check made out to LBP for 

$22.00 by  Monday, May 13th.  You won’t regret it! 

 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s name:  __________________________________ 

 

# of yearbooks:  __________________________________ 

 

Amount enclosed:  __________________________________ 


